Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Ghyabi & Associates
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, January 23, 2013. Session One, 3:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.; Session Two, 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m., with presentations at 3:15 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: Ocala Police Department, Community Room, 402 South Pine Avenue, Ocala, Florida 34471
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 420814-1-12-01
Project Description: Pine Avenue (US 441/SR 500) from County Road (CR) 475 to NW 2nd Street, Marion County.
This public meeting is part of a community-based evaluation to receive public input and to gain ideas from the local community on how to best meet the needs of the traveling public. Based on findings from the public charrette/workshop, held in July, 2012, the FDOT will present concepts developed for the Pine Avenue (US 441/SR 500) corridor. The FDOT encourages you to attend and provide input to be considered in the resulting Corridor Management Plan.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Judy Pizzo, GISP, Systems Planner for FDOT, at 133 S. Semoran Boulevard, Orlando, FL 32807; (407) 482-7880, Judy.Pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rebecca Zawadski, E.I. at Ghyabi & Associates, 1459 N.US Highway 1, Suite 3, Ormond Beach, FL 32174; (386) 677-5499 ext.246, rzawadski@ghyabi.com.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, disability or family status.
Persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Rebecca Zawadski, E.I. at the phone number above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or (800) 955-8770 (voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact Judy Pizzo, GISP, Systems Planner for the FDOT at (407) 482-7880, Judy.Pizzo@dot.state.fl.us; or Rebecca Zawadski, E.I. at Ghyabi & Associates, (386) 677-5499 ext.246, rzawadski@ghyabi.com.

